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From: cityclerk
Subject: LU 28-76 Discharge

From: Martha Melnyk <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 9:19 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: LU 28‐76 Discharge 

To whom it may concern,  

My name is Martha Melnyk, I am the owner of 8380 Corral Rd. (Lot 1). I am writing this submission with 
regards to the Land Use Contact LU 28-76. 
Although I feel my interest in property is not affected by this proposed Bylaw, I do however, have two 
questions of interest. 
1 - With the increase in family homes projected from this land use discharge in the Beaverly Elementary School 
catchment area are there considerations from the City and School District to address the ultimate increase in 
enrollment and class size? 

2 - During the summer of 2021 the lots along Western Rd. were being cleared and serviced. Myself and my 
neighbour on Corral Rd (whose lots are the only ones not serviced) put in a request to the City to have them 
serviced which was ultimately denied - I am wondering what the hold up may be or a potential timeline? 

Kind regards, 
Martha Melnyk 
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